
When we’ll be working
We’ll be working from 17 July 
2023 for up to five months.
Work hours are Monday 
to Friday, 7am to 6pm and 
Saturday from 7am to 1pm.
The timing of work may change  
depending on weather and 
ground conditions.

What we'll be doing
Digging a shaft in the roadway at 
Roberts Road to relocate a water 
pipeline under the rail corridor.
Works will involve:

 – Closing Roberts Road with a signed 
vehicle detour via Moorna Drive

 – Maintaining pedestrian access 
along Roberts Road

 – Maintaining on-street car parking
 – Traffic management to assist 

heavy vehicles to turn around in 
Roberts Road at the lane way to 
Knighton Avenue.

We are starting works to relocate services under  
the rail corridor near Roberts Road, Airport West.

Find out more
airportrail.vic.gov.au
1800 105 105 (call anytime)

For languages other than English 
please call (03) 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like 
this information in an accessible 
format. If you need assistance due 
to a hearing or speech impairment, 
visit relayservice.gov.au

00
00

EW
_0

05
5

 Site location and detour route

Works notice

Road Closure
 
Roberts Road, Airport West
From 17 July 2023


